
Photo exhibition in Aegina 
 
The Aegina Photography Club’s annual exhibition focused this year on “people and our 
animal friends”. They invited the three animal welfare groups on Aegina to give a short 
presentation, set up tables to sell things and give out information. - APAA, Vrouva Farm, and 
ACC (the new group Aegina Cat Care). 
It was a good opportunity to show that these groups are working together to improve the 
condition of animals on our island. The revenue from the sale of the photographs will be 
evenly split between the three groups 
Danae handled APAAs representation and arranged for people to look after our table: Elena 
spoke about APAA and our dog shelter. 
 

 
 

 
 
Our Elena, Aris from the Photo Club, Marina of Vrouva Farm and Sandy from ACC 
 
 
 

 
 
Danae at the exhibition 

 


